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To the Committee on Criminal Justice and Public Safety.:
I am writing to urge you all to reject the proposed "Act to Repeal the LAw Prohibiting
Unauthorized Paramilitary Training." LD 303 Vote NO!
Our country is in turmoil right now and we will not be safer if paramilitary groups are
allowed to thrive, train, and arm themselves in the State of Maine.  We saw the level 
of violence that organized groups like the Proud Boys were able to accomplish on 
January 6, 2020.
Please keep our state safe for all our citizens by keeping the law that prohibits 
"unauthorized" paramilitary groups.


